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Liverpool City Council and Sefton Council officers have met twice during the preparation of the 
Bootle Area Action to discuss the potential strategic cross-boundary implications of the 
emerging plan.  The Bootle AAP was also discussed repeatedly during the regular Liverpool City 
region officer meetings.  Liverpool City Council and Sefton Council both agree that the Bootle 
AAP will not have a strategic impact across the Local Authority boundary in relation to housing, 
town centres, employment land supply or any other matter.   

Moving forward, the Bootle AAP may form an important part of a wider strategic programme of 
planned regeneration through a joint and collaborative New Town programme and/ or a North 
Liverpool/ South Sefton Partnership.  The AAP will be a key document to inform this work.  Both 
parties will continue dialogue to progress this proposition.    

Thanks 

Jane  

Jane Hayward I Head of Placemaking and Policy| 

Planning and Building Control Service  

Liverpool City Council I Liverpool  

 

 


